
Recently Accessed Patient List Enhancement 
 

Beginning March 21st, Providers will see an increased number of patients appearing on their Recently 
Accessed Patient List.  The number of patients that can appear on this list will increase from 15 to 40.  

 

Note: If a patient is on a provider’s Recently Accessed list, the provider will not receive the Unassociated 
Visit Alert when accessing that patient’s chart.  By increasing this number, providers should see a 
decrease in the number of Unassociated Visit Alerts they receive. 

 


